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Lorena Blacklock

From: Darren Hession <Darren.Hession@finance.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 18 April 2018 2:47 PM

To: Lorena Blacklock

Cc: Hilltops Mail; Sharon Langman; Angelo Baldo; Natassa Assargiotis

Subject: RE: Updated Draft Conditions of Development Consent - Fire Control Centre - 

Harden - DA T2017-051

Attachments: 2018-04-12 - Updated DRAFT Conditions of Consent - track changes.docx; 

2018-04-12 - Letter to Applicant - Copy of updated Draft Conditions of Consent.pdf

Hi Lorena, 

 

Thank you for providing the amended Draft Conditions of Consent for the Harden RFS Development, DA T2017-051. 

 

Public Works Advisory on behalf of NSW RFS, agrees to the amended Draft Conditions of Consent (Updated 12-4-

2018) including the identified amendments to the Landscape plan.   

 

Also I would like to note that the resulting costs of the conditions items relating to the Road Infrastructure upgrades 

will be negotiated as a cost share agreement, between RFS and Hilltops Council. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Darren Hession 

Project Manager 
 

NSW Public Works Advisory | Department of Finance, Services and Innovation 

p 02 6339 5953 |  m 0427 367 075  

e Darren.Hession@finance.nsw.gov.au  |  www.finance.nsw.gov.au 

Level 2, 140 William Street, PO  Box 143, Bathurst NSW 2795 

 

 
 

Please consider the environment before printing this email 

 

 

 

From: Lorena Blacklock [mailto:Lorena.Blacklock@hilltops.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 12 April 2018 12:28 PM 

To: Darren Hession <Darren.Hession@finance.nsw.gov.au> 

Cc: Hilltops Mail <mail@hilltops.nsw.gov.au>; Sharon Langman <sharon.langman@hilltops.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: Updated Draft Conditions of Development Consent - Fire Control Centre - Harden - DA T2017-051 

 

Hi Darren, 

 

As discussed this morning, please find attached the condition document in track changes, clarification of the typos 

and the extra detail for the landscape plan. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Lorena Blacklock 


